
  
Campus Update 

    

   2nd June 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This week has seen lots of happy memories being made through a range of events and 

opportunities (photos below). As always, I am very grateful to the staff who go above and 

beyond to make these things happen and would also like to thank our Parent Partnership 

members for their ongoing support. 

 

Welcoming our new P1 parents on Wednesday evening then celebrating with our Senior Phase 

leavers last night brought a range of emotions from both parents and staff, and reinforced the 

fantastic privilege we have at the Campus, in working with your children across all stages of 

their education. 

 

We are looking forward to our transition days next week, where we will welcome the children 

from Ancrum and Denholm who are joining us in August. 

 

We are also hoping the weather holds out for our Sports Days. Parents/carers of secondary 

children are welcome to join us from 9.15am on Friday at the Spider Park and pupils will be 

dismissed from there unless parents request otherwise.  

Primary parents/carers will receive separate communications detailing arrangements for each 

year group/stage. 

 

Wishing you lovely weekend. 
 

 

 
 

Susan Oliver  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Learning Without Limits  

 

 

P2/P7 Buddies 

This week during Buddy Time, P7 Sports 

Leaders set up team games for all to enjoy in 

the beautiful sunshine! 

 

 

 



Inspire Learning Festival 2023 

P6s had a fun day at Springwood Park on Tuesday and then P7 pupils Ethan Douglas and Erin 

Scott attended on Thursday with Mr Johnston and Mrs Seaton, to share their digital expertise 

with a range of attendees from Scottish Borders and further afield. Rebecca Hill (S3) and Stefani 

Holliday (S6) were also great ambassadors for the school in their support role at the Festival. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

S2 Residential – Whithaugh Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



S6 Beach Olympics - Coldingham 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senior Phase Leavers’ Event & Prom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


